
 

 

Courtesy Call by Ambassador Okuyama on Secretary General of the Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs and Expatriates 

 

On November 2, 2022, Mr. Okuyama Jiro, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid 

a courtesy call on H.E. Ambassador Leena Al-Hadid, Secretary General of the Ministry 

of Foreign Affairs and Expatriates, and submitted a copy of his credentials. 

 

 


